
TORONTO PORT AUTHORITY 
Notice to Contractors and Truckers 

Leslie Street Lakefill Site 
 
 
Effective March 9, 2015, brick, ceramic tile and porcelain will no longer be accepted at the Leslie 
Street Lakefill Site 
 
Effective October 15, 2014, concrete will no longer be accepted at the Leslie Street Lakefill Site 
 
Effective September 2, 2014, due to operational changes at the Leslie St. Spit Lakefill site, Tractor 
Trailer vehicles and “Pup” trailers will no longer be permitted to dump at the Spit. 
 
Effective September 2, 2011, Type “C” materials, consisting of reinforced concrete with re-bar, 
such as concrete pipes, pillars, beams, light poles, and so on, will no longer be accepted at the 
Leslie Street Lakefill Site 
 
ASPHALT MATERIAL AND SHEET ASPHALT ARE NOT ACCEPTED. 
 
NO GARBAGE, RUBBISH, WOOD or any other material will be accepted that might contravene the following anti-pollution 
regulations: 
 

1. Toronto Port Authority Practices and Procedures Article 26. 
2. The Ontario Environmental Protection Act 1990, amended June 1992. 
3. Ontario Regulation 735/73 Schedule 9. 
4. Improved Lakefill Quality Control Program amended January 1993. 

 
Truckers found concealing unacceptable materials will be liable for the cost of removing the same and will be prohibited from 
using the area. 
 
ACCEPTED MATERIALS 
 
Sizeable quantities of Type “A” material is being accepted on a pre-approved basis. Type and quality of 
material must be approved by the Toronto & Region Conservation Authority (TRCA). For more information 
or to arrange for testing of the materials you wish to dispose of at the site, please contact the TRCA at 416-
661-6600. 
 
CHARGES: $66 per truckload, tax exempt 

(Payment by Cash, Bank Draft, Money Order, Certified Cheque, 
   Debit card, VISA Card or Master Card) 

 
SPEED LIMIT Maximum speed as posted applies within the site area.  Drivers exceeding those limits, or driving 

without proper care, may be prohibited from use of the area. 
 
NO LIABILITY: Toronto Port Authority assume no liability for the safety of persons or vehicles using the site.  
Drivers and vehicles enter the area entirely at their own risk of injury and damage, howsoever caused.  Drivers 
retain sole responsibility for safety, irrespective of any dumping directions they may receive from Toronto Port 
Authority personnel.  Visiting vehicles must keep clear of the Toronto Port Authority equipment engaged at the site. 
 
CONDITION  Entry to the area constitutes acceptance of the foregoing conditions. 
 
Opening Hours at Leslie Site ( #1 Leslie Street ,Toronto ), : Monday to Friday, 7:30am.- 4:45 pm 
 
ACCESS CARD Available at Toronto Port Authority, Works Department at 62 Villiers Street, 

Tel: (416) 462-1261, (open Mondays – Fridays, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m) 
 
REFUNDS All refund requests are to be made at the Works Department Office.  Proof of Purchase (i.e. 

Original Receipt from Toronto Port Authority) must be presented to obtain a refund. Only one (1) 
refund per Proof of Purchase (i.e. Official Receipt) will be made. 
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